
ZTE Corporation 

 
 

Request for Changing of FCC ID 
 
 
Date: April 9, 2018 
 
 
We, ZTE Corporation, hereby apply for changing of FCC ID. The new FCC ID we will 
use is SRQ-VFD520.  Here we declare that the products which will bear two different 
FCC IDs are totally the same as each other in every aspect. 
 
The information of the original FCC ID: 
FCC ID: SRQ-VFD510S-D   
Model number: VFD 510 
Applicant:  ZTE Corporation 
Address:  ZTE Plaza, Keji Road South, Shenzhen, China  
Device name:  LTE/WCDMA/GSM (GPRS) Multi-Mode Digital Mobile Phone 
Date of Grant:  05/25/2017 
 
The information of new FCC ID: 
FCC ID: SRQ-VFD520 
Model number: VFD 520 
Applicant:  ZTE Corporation 
Address:  ZTE Plaza, Keji Road South, Shenzhen, China  
Device name:  LTE/WCDMA/GSM (GPRS) Multi-Mode Digital Mobile Phone 
 

The original test results continue to be representative of and applicable to the equipment 
bearing the changed (new) FCC ID. 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
Regards,  
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
          

Print name:   Min Zhang 

Company:   ZTE Corporation 

 
 


